
Professional Development Opportunities in Morrow County School District Through December: 

Morrow County will offer a variety of professional development opportunities for our educators during 

the current school year. Our communities, students, and families deserve the best teachers and the best 

instruction possible in every classroom. Research confirms that the most important factor contributing 

to a student’s success in school is the quality of teaching. Professional development is the most effective 

strategy schools and school districts have to meet this expectation.  The attached calendar offers a 

picture of the many learning opportunities our district offers our licensed and classified staff members. 


